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The question asked: Would you support or oppose state legislation that would protect the
right of the public to read what they wish to read in local public libraries and not have
books banned?

        March 2023
      November 2023
          

67% Strongly support
16% Somewhat support
83% TOTAL SUPPORT
12% TOTAL OPPOSE
6% Somewhat oppose
6% Strongly oppose
5% Undecided/Refused

      

76% Strongly support
10% Somewhat support
86% TOTAL SUPPORT
8% TOTAL OPPOSE
3% Somewhat oppose
5% Strongly oppose
6% Undecided/Refused

        

From 83% to 86% total support, but even more exciting is the jump in strongly support from
67% in March to 76% in November. That is a big jump in the world of statistics and solidifies
that MLA is on the right track in pursuing Freedom to Read legislation.
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